Office of the Vice President for Internationalization and External Affairs
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The Fulbright Scholars from the
United States visited the
university during the holidays to
give financial support to DLSU-D

The Linkages and Scholarship
Office welcomes Kristoferus
Lokanatha, DLSU-D's inbound
student exchange  from
Universitas Atma Jaya
Yogyakarta, Indonesia. He will
join the Communication and
Journalism Program from
January 24 to May 25, 2024.

scholarship programs.

DLSU-D and Aveoworks Solutions
Inc. signed a five-year
memorandum of understanding
for the College of Engineering,
Architecture, and Technology
students' internship program and
faculty immersion engagement.
Aveoworks President Robert
Thaddeus Dacanay paid a
courtesy visit to the university for
the actual signing of the MOU.

University of Saint Joseph-
Macao Dean Rochelle Ge
of the School of Education
paid a courtesy visit to the
university for her research
project regarding the
influx of foreign students
and their academic
performance in select
Asian institutions. With
her is Prof. Kris Lee of the
National University of
Singapore.



